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SB 210 is a giant step to restrict voting in Oregon. The system Vote By Mail has 

worked well in Oregon for decades. It permits anyone eligible to vote. All of the 

changes (in person, on the day, showing ID) are obstacles to citizens.  I have had 

personal experience of having a signature rejected and was given the opportunity to 

validate my signature and was given a new ballot. The United State is fortunate to 

have a safe and well-functioning USPS (well, to date) to accommodate the 

convenience and safety of vote by mail. For those of us old enough to remember the 

“before”, getting up hours early to get to fight the weather to get to the polls at 

opening to make it to work OR to ask for a couple of hours off to get to the polls 

before they closed OR to miss voting because of illness on that day OR not having 

transportation OR not having the appropriate photo ID at the moment OR having 

limited mobility…. 

Just NO 

 

 


